
Office of the
Prime Minister

Cabinet du
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March 3,2014

Dr. Frits Pannekoek
President
Canadian Association of Learned Joumals
P.O. Box 20304
RPO Rideau East
Ottawa, Ontario
KlN 1A3

Dear Dr. Pannekoek:

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of February 14

addressed to the Prime Minister regarding federally owned libraries.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Canadian
Association of Leamed Joumals, have been carefully reviewed. I have taken the liberty of
forwarding copies of your correspondence to the Honourable Shelly Glover, Minister of
Canadian Heritage and Official Languages, and the Honourable Tony Clement, President
of the Treasury Board, for their information and consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister.

Yours sincerely,

3Tt"',;
B. Funes
Executive Correspondence Offi cer

Canadfl


